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December 1, 2016

S.A. LeMaire, MD

Editor in Chief

Journal of Surgical Research

Dear Dr. LeMaire,

On behalf of my co-authors and myself, I am submitting the enclosed manuscript entitled “A Comparison of a Homemade Central Line Simulator to Commercial Models” to be considered for publication in the Journal of Surgical Research.  As simulation continues to grow as a key element in surgical training curriculum, the need for realistic and low-cost training models is necessary.  In the development of a recent educational initiative to standardize training for central line insertion across disciplines at our institution, a central line insertion model was deemed necessary.  While there are numerous commercial models available, these models are not only costly, but little data exists regarding their quality compared to human anatomy, or to each other.  Therefore, we developed a homemade central line insertion model in our simulation center using easily accessible commercial supplies. We then sought to compare our homemade model with three of the commercially available models, comparing not only model characteristics to human anatomy and physiology, but also to comparing quality amongst the models.  Our study data showed that the homemade model was as good as or better than the three commercial models it was compared to in the study. 

I can confirm that this has not been submitted for publication, nor has it been published in whole or in part elsewhere. I can confirm that all tables are original and were created by myself. I attest to the fact that all authors listed on the title page have read the manuscript, attest to the validity and legitimacy of the data and its interpretations, and agree to submission to the Journal of Surgical Research.  This project has been accepted and is scheduled for presentation on February 8, 2017 at the 12th Annual Academic Surgical Congress.  

We appreciate your receipt and review of our manuscript, and look forward to your favorable consideration of our work for publication.

Sincerely,
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Rebecca Brown, MD  

General Surgery Resident, PGY V

University of North Carolina Hospitals

Department of Surgery

101 Manning Drive

Chapel Hill, NC 27599

